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Toute Correspondance devra être adressée 
comme suit :
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MONTREAL, January 5th, 1922
AU correspondence to be addressed

P. O. BOX 2183 
MONTREAL

General A../. Currie, G.2.B, etc.etc.
McGill University, HZQ
MONTREAL.

Re .Vin. J. Loft us

î.ly Ugar General

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your 
letter of January 3rd, regarding ,/m. J. Loft us.

There is no vacant position in my department 
at the present moment, "but there may be some in the future, 
and then I should be very glad to do whatever is possible for 
Loftus.

Could you ask him to come and see me? 
If I had his address I would write to him myself.

Very sincer

C0ÏÏT3QLL3R,
Police Department,
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